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. The Feedback is taken every year from the students who are about to complete the course and also
from the student representative in the BOS.

« Feedback is also taken by the alumni as and when they visit to the department

. Feedback is periodically collected from the subject experts and the industry experts that from the
BOS

Action Taken report (2021-22)

. The papers G751LA5.1, G751LA5.2, G751LA5.3, G751LA5.4 were implemented as per the

suggestions of the BOS and was passed in the Academic Council.
These implemented papers have been taught during the academic year of 2022-23



